
Chris Kostik 
 

Really appreciate the weekly Recycling Collection! Bi-weekly doesn't satisfy the need as recycling
increases.

The fee for "take-out single-use cups, containers, and utensils" should only apply if the container is
not recyclable such as foam or plastic. Items made from paper products and/or are truly recyclable
should not be charged. The fee will not change habits by consumers or providers, but mandating the
product type will.

Prohibit plastic bags! Paper products are easier to recycle than anything plastic.

Work with manufacturers to stop with non-recyclable packaging. Stop the source.


